
Greetings to the elders, deacons and all the members in the church. I hope and pray that 

you all are doing well in these odd days, back at our place by God’s extra grace we and all the 

brethren with whom I am working are safe.   

 

I am much more grateful to God for the sweet fellowship with the North beach Church of 

Christ. And I am also much thankful for all your generous support which is much helpful to 

educate, edify, equip and encourage to the local and the  other congregations with whom I am 

working.  

 

 Due to the seriousness of covid 19 in our state we are still doing all our teachings and 

worship services through Zoom, from 1st of September we are planning to meet in the church 

building. Some of our members   moved  their native states due to loss of their Jobs in this covid 

19 period. Kindly remember these families in your prayers. From my family helped financially to 

meet their minimum needs. 

 

I once again express my thanks  to each one of you for all your prayers and support , and 

specially to the elders for taking much interest in sending the support through the western union 

,by this I am able to receive the money immediately which is much helpful to me . 

 

 

In His service. 

Y.Surender 


